## Notice to the Residents of the Town of Goshen

In an effort to control the spread of COVID-19 Virus, for the remaining month of March 2020, the Select board, Planning Board, Zoning board and School Board Meetings have been cancelled. The Library has been closed since Monday, March 16<sup>th</sup>. The rabies clinic that is scheduled for March 21<sup>st</sup>, is cancelled until further notice.

Thank you for your support to control this virus. We will get through this. The Government, State and Town is working to make sure we will

Thank you,

Bruce Nadeau

Health Office Town of Goshen Appointed by the State of New Hampshire